11th July 2017

Dear Parents

Year 6 PGL Residential 6th - 9th July 2018

As mentioned in my letter in July we have booked a three night trip, Friday 6th July to Monday 9th July, staying with PGL at Boreatton Park, in Shropshire. This is a large site with many activities available and accommodation will be in en-suite chalets of 4 – 8 pupils. We hope to include water activities such as raft building and canoeing and the itinerary will be planned to try and avoid pupils repeating activities that they may have experienced at Manor Adventure in Year 5. The trip will start with a visit to Ironbridge Gorge on the journey to Shropshire.

Costings for the trip are provisional at this stage but are expected to be in the region of £220 including transport, board and lodging, activities and insurance. As with all residential visits the trip is optional with numbers limited to approximately 40 pupils and a discount of £75 will be available for those pupils entitled to Free School Meals.

Please find the booking slip overleaf if you would like to reserve a place for your child on this trip. The form, along with a non-refundable deposit of £80 should be returned to school as soon as possible (first come, first served) and no later than Wednesday 20th September. The payment schedule for the trip will be as follows

\triangleright	15 th September 2017	£80
\triangleright	13 th October 2017	£60
\triangleright	26 th January 2018	£40
\triangleright	23 rd March 2018	£40

If you prefer to book a place on-line, 20 spaces will be reserved for booking in this way, with bookings opening at 6pm on Wednesday 13th September. If you have any queries about the trip please call into the office and speak to Mrs Lord.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Z Cannon

Child's Name	Class			
I would like to book a place on the Year 6 residential trip to PGL from the 6 th - 9 th July 2018. I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £80 and agree to pay the remaining amount of approximately £140 as detailed above.				
Signed	Parent/ Carer	Date		